
My personal impressions about the visit of the Spanish students in 

Luckenwalde 
 

It was a week full of exciting nights & days, new impressions and a lot of 
hilarious moments. The whole exchange started on Friday 4th April, when the 
Spanish students arrived at the train station in Luckenwalde. 

When I saw my host student Josep I felt very nervous because I didn’t know 
what to do with him the whole week. Okay, I knew about our organised 

programme, but not about the individual thing. 
Although my parents and I were really excited we managed the first day well. 
Josep and I took a little walk through the city and in the evening we met the 

others from the exchange project to go to a bar. Everything was fine and the 
mood was great. 

So the first day passed by very fast. Josep made a very good impression on me 
and my family. We were both always doing fine together, so it was no problem to 
speak about several things. 

After some night sleep, Josep and I decided to take the train to Berlin on 
Saturday. So we went to Berlin to visit the German Historic Museum, the Berlin 

Dom, the Alex shopping centre and the Kastanienallee. Back at home from our 
trip to Berlin we ate something and, unstopped by our exhaustion, we went to a 

birthday party of a friend in the evening. 
On Sunday we had a nice volleyball 
tournament and a barbecue at the 

school. We all played for fun so everyone 
enjoyed the good mood and the great 

weather. In the evening we went to a bar 
to wind down the evening. The Spanish 
students always wanted to have some 

more action and some more party in the 
whole week. For our amazement they 

didn’t get tired or sleepy at all. They just 
wanted to continue going out at night. 
Nevertheless Josep and I have managed 

it to get up just in time on Monday morning. On 

this day we had the German lesson in the 
assembly hall and the Spanish students had a 
trip through Luckenwalde. In the afternoon the 

whole group ate some ice cream and we had 
fun on the Boulevard in Luckenwalde. In the 

evening I went, together with Josep and some 
others from the project, to an Italian restaurant 
in Luckenwalde. At the restaurant we had a 

really nice dinner and also a lot of fun. 
Tuesday was the official day to visit our German 

capital Berlin. We took the train to the central 
station, were the Spanish students already had 
to change trains when they arrived from the 

airport. To give them a wider view of Berlin we 
decided to visit the Reichstag cupola with a 

height of 47m. We all had a great view on 
Berlin. After visiting the Reichstag we went on 

visiting Berlin. In the evening Josep and me were so tired that we did not 

manage to stay awake longer than until 9 p.m.. 



On Wednesday we had our trip to Potsdam, where we 

also held our “presentations 
under the umbrella”. The 

name occurred because we 
had to give our presentations 
about the famous sights in 

Potsdam with the help of 
umbrellas because we had such a bad weather. 

Unfortunately Thursday was the last day of the visit of 
the Spanish students in Germany. At school we spoke 
about the project again. Our German group also led the 

Spanish students to the train station where we all said 
“Goodbye!”. 

The week with the Spanish guys was full of stunning 
moments. For us Germans it was packed with new information and experiences. 
It was just great! 
 

 

 


